Stateline 4-H Club
May 2022 Reporter’s Report

Are you ready for some spring livestock shows? Stateline 4-H Club had Breckyn
Hiltner and Callen Corr who competed at the Barber County Spring Livestock Show and
Breckyn competed at several surrounding spring shows as well. Our club decided to
use May as a month to give back to the community. We held our monthly meeting on
May 15, 2022 at the Kiowa Manor. Leader, Amanda Corr, announced county day camp
will be June 8th at Camp Mennoscah and the sign up deadline is May 25th. She also
reminded members small animal state nominations are due by June 15 and if Jr.
Superintendents want a specific department at the Barber County Fair to call the
extension office as soon as possible. It was announced that Rustin Erickson received
the Barber County 4-H Foundation Scholarship! In new business, members approved
to sponsor two plaques for the Barber County Fair and also make a donation to the
Barber County 4-H Foundation. To conclude our meeting, members talked to the
residents at Kiowa Manor and filled all the bird feeders. Hopefully the residents will
enjoy watching the birds. Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Reporter




